April 27,2018

Dear Mr. Epping,

My wife and I recently had some landscaping work done by your company, Breezy
Hill Nursery, at our home in Hales Corners. We had a landscaping plan drawn up
and we were shopping around for the “right” landscaper to take on our project. At
the Home Show in February, our contractor who renovated our home (Nehmey
Construction) recommended your company.

Shortly after the Home Show we were contacted by Dan Hitzeman and then met a
few days later. He reviewed our plan and we discussed options to keep the price
within our budget. Dan then provided several design options and we selected the
one that best suited our needs. On Monday, 23 April, Dan and the team of Tony
Aguero, Claudio Cruz and Jake Gritzner began the project. | must say that after four
hard days of work, your team transformed an old outdated front yard into one that
far exceeded our expectations. Three of our neighbors even commented on how well
the transformation came out. Our favorite part of the project has to be the beautiful
paver walkway that replaced the old concrete sidewalk. Dan’s design coupled with
the superb installation by Tony, Claudio and Jake was spectacular. Each step of the
way the team strived to ensure we were happy with the layout and work performed.
Honestly, it's hard to believe the amazing transformation that took place in only four

days.

Thank you and please pass on our appreciation to Dan, Tony, Claudio and Jake for an
incredibly well done project.

Don & Mary Wilson
9944 W Edgerton Ave.
Hales Corners, WI 53130



